
Future Use of the Brooks Building  

To:  Chancellor Marshall Lind 

From: John D. Craven, Chair  
UAF Master Planning Committee 

Date: December 2, 1999 

Subject: The Brooks Building: MPC Recommendation with Regard to a Theme 

Reference: MPC Recommendations Related to Future Use of the Brooks Building, dated May 27, 
1999  

The UAF Master Planning Committee has reviewed your letter of October 25, 1999 and the supporting 
materials concerned with Planning for Lower Campus, and it addresses herein the first of your two 
requests by submitting a recommendation on the proposed theme for the Brooks Building. The MPC will 
address the second request in a separate communication. 

We believe that the proposal of July 15 1999 from the Native Programs Facility Users Group (ad hoc) and 
the September 13, 1999 report by Ted DeLaca's committee provide a useful starting point for a discussion 
and planning for the Brooks Building. The final plan should be as inclusive as possible in serving the 
needs of all Alaskans.  

Recommendation 
The theme for the Brooks Building should focus on instruction and service to rural and Native Alaskans, 
consistent with the UAF 2000 Strategic Plan and an acknowledgement that functionality and the academic 
and service missions of UAF are first priorities. The Brooks Building should provide a logical home and 
appropriate environment for University departments, programs, and offices that serve the aforementioned 
theme. This could include programs of the College of Rural Alaska, the College of Liberal Arts, and 
services provided by the Division of Student Services.  



an outside facilitator for the Rasmuson Library should be taken into consideration This committee should 
include representation from the College of Rural Alaska, the College of Liberal Arts, UAF Student 
Services, the community, and some impartial representative (facilitator?) with no stake in the outcome. 
The committee, with its recommended building composition (unhampered by outside constraints), should 
then work with the Office of Space Planning and Management to evaluate all space resource needs 
(present and anticipated future needs) to fashion an immediate and longer-term plan for the interested 
parties.  
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